
 
 
 
To our Tiffany Hills Community, 
 
With the year-end fast approaching and welcoming the month of December at Tiffany Hills 
School we have many updates to share!  
We were proud of our volleyball teams for representing our school throughout their season and 
thank our coaches for their dedication to our sports teams and for parent support in attending 
games to cheer our students on!  
Our Student Council has come together to schedule a Winter Dance, Spirit Days in the upcoming 
months and they continue to run the Snack Shack daily.  
In the next few weeks, our staff and students will enjoy, a Joy Day, Candy Gram Sales, a Band 
Performance, and a Kinder Concert. Thank you to our staff who put in so much of their time to 
ensure our students enjoy some fun winter activities this month. Please check the Tiffany Hills 
website for upcoming events.  
Students also had the opportunity to reflect on their Term 1 progress when receiving the 
Progress Reports in November. Parent/Caregiver conferences were a success at Tiffany Hills 
School allowing teachers to communicate student progress and collaboratively develop next 
steps moving forward. We thank our families for recognizing the importance of the home-
school connection to build upon student achievement. The efforts put forth with the next steps 
will reflect on their first report card that will be distributed in February.  
A big thank you to all our families and the Tiffany Hills community for supporting our Laura 
Secord Chocolate fundraiser which was a tremendous success! We had weekly prize draws for 
all students who participated, and gift cards were drawn and provided to students for their 
dedication to sales. Also, thank you to our families who supported the Poinsettia Fundraiser, we 
raised $700. The funds raised will support Tiffany Hill’s school annual plan to enhance learning 
and the classroom environment school-wide and you will soon see new soccer field nets, 
primary basketball nets and tarmac games for our students.  
Our School Council continues to run our Pizza Days each Wednesday to support staff and school 
operations with their financial donations towards equipment, iPads/keyboards, a school movie 
license, and resources in the classroom. On behalf of our entire school team, we thank you for 
your ongoing support to make Tiffany Hills School a great place to learn and play. 
 
With the holiday season approaching, the staff at Tiffany Hills wishes our families and students a 
very enjoyable and memorable break. For those celebrating, Christmas, Hanukkah, and Kwanza, 
we wish you safe and enjoyable festive celebrations. For all, we hope you find the time to rest, 
relax and value time with family and friends. We look forward to our students’ safe return on 
January 8, 2024. 


